
The Pochin School
Newsletter 14th October 2022

Dear Parents,

Congratulations to the PTA for raising a fantastic £1800 from the school Autumn Fayre last Saturday. Thank you 
to everyone who contributed, helped on the day and supported by attending. I am sure everyone is looking forward 
to the school disco on Thursday 27th October. 

It has been a busy last week with two residentials and a whole school trip. We hope parents have enjoyed the 
photos from Min Y Don  and look forward to sharing pictures from the other trips once these are collated.

The children in Class 5 thoroughly enjoyed their visit to Mr Pochin’s
house last week. He showed them a number of artefacts from the
World War which fascinated them. Mr Pochin shared his family 
history and explained how the various objects had been used. It really
helped to bring our learning to life. Our Head boy and Head girl thanked
Mr and Mrs Pochin on our behalf. 

Just a polite reminder that if parents no longer require a session at any of our clubs, this includes if your child is 
on a school trip and does not need wraparound care, this must be cancelled by the parent giving a months’ notice, 
unless the school has given less than a months’ notice of the trip.

We hope you all have a lovely half term holiday.

Diary Dates
October:
24th – Child Safety Week in school
25th – Year 6 Warning Zone Trip
27th – Parents Internet Safety Presentation 2:30 – 3pm
27th – KS1 Parents Reading information Workshop 3:30-
4pm
27th – PTA Disco 6-7:30pm

November:
2-3rd – Parents Evening
Stirring the Pudding Service
Class 2 Brussel Sprouts picking

Next week School Dinners 2 main choices with sides, bread and dessert

Mon – A choice of different Mac & Cheese flavours with meat and vegetarian toppings
Tue – Chicken Pie with Mashed Potato / Veggie Shepherd's Pie with Gravy
Wed – Sausage, Onions and Gravy with Roast Potatoes / Cauliflower & Broccoli Cheese with Roast Potatoes
Thur – BBQ Chicken Pasta and Garlic Bread / Vegetable Fajitas with Rice
Fri – Fishfingers with Chips / Mexican Roll with Chips

Cultures Celebrated within our School
Language of the Month – French

British Value of the term – Democracy 
Pochin Value of the Month – Confidence

Head Teacher Awards
The following children have worked extremely hard and this 
has been celebrated by the pupils receiving awards in front 

of their peers.

Jake, Jay-Te, Alex


